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Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ16-000793 

Senator Cameron asked on 06 May 2016 on proof Hansard page 62

Question

Correspondence from the Member for Herbert 

Senator CAMERON: Minister Cash, did you receive any direct correspondence?
Senator Cash: The member for Herbert, Ewen Jones, absolutely advocated on behalf of the 
Queensland Nickel workers.
Senator CAMERON: Did you receive any correspondence? Did he write to you?
Senator Cash: I will need to check whether it was actual correspondence, but certainly he will 
pick up the phone and talk to me, as I would expect him to. 

Answer

There were a number of direct communications between the Minister, her office and the 
former Member for Herbert, Mr Ewen Jones, in relation to Queensland Nickel. 


